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MEMORANDUM 

DATE:  October 24, 2024 

TO: Delanor Nurse, Contract/Grant Administrator Senior 
Broward Addiction Recovery Division (BARC) 

THRU:  Maribel Feliciano, Assistant Director 
Office of Economic and Small Business Development 

FROM: Donna-Ann Knapp, Small Business Development Manager 
Office of Economic and Small Business Development 

SUBJECT: BARC Food, Food, Food Service Supplies, and Cleaning Products 
Piggyback on Martin County, Florida Contract No. RFB2022-3382 
NO CBE GOAL  

This memorandum supersedes the previous memorandum dated October 16, 2024. 

Broward Addiction Recovery Division (BARC) is seeking the purchase and delivery of cleaning 
products and food products, not limited to but which may include, frozen food, beverages, canned 
goods, grocery staple items, and produce for BARC and various other Broward County agencies 
that may have a need for these goods and services. The Using Agency will be piggybacking on an 
existing Martin County, Florida contract, No. RFB2022-3382, under which these services will be 
provided by Cheney Brothers, Inc. Broward County’s use of this contract will be authorized via a 
Participating Addendum. 

Per Sec. 1-81.3(a) of the Business Opportunity Act, a CBE goal of 25% is established for each 
Broward County contract, barring the exceptions identified in this section, unless the Broward 
County Board of County Commissioners or the County Administrator approves a different goal or, 
based on a written determination from the Office of Economic and Small Business Development 
(OESBD), determines that no CBE goal shall be established. OESBD has determined that there 
are no subcontracting opportunities under this contract. Consequently, no CBE goal is being 
recommended. This assessment is made based upon an examination of the Request for Goal 
Assignment Form, and accompanying support documentation, as submitted to OESBD by the 
Using Agency.   

Eligibility for the CBE Program is based on economic/size standards; the program does not utilize 
race or gender criteria for either certification or goal methodology purposes. If you have any 
concerns regarding available subcontracting opportunities, please contact our office at (954) 357-
6400. 

cc: Sandy-Michael McDonald, Director, OESBD 
Olga Sheyner, Small Business Development Specialist, OESBD 
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